
Beginning in August 2021, Campbell City Schools will
use the ARP ESSER funds in the following ways:

● Addressing Learning Loss, Summer Learning,
After School Activities (including evidence-based
curriculum and interventions)

● Social/Emotional/Mental Health Support
● Family, Community, and English Learner

Supports
● Educational Technology
● School facility repair and safety improvements

(including hand washing sinks and water bottle
filler drinking fountains)

● Personal Protective Equipment & Supplies to
clean, sanitize, disinfect facilities

● Continue to employ existing staff and employ new
staff to meet the needs of students


